2nd Auguat, 1918,

Dear Sirs, -
with reference to the First Entry Report, No. 7111luk,
on the S.8. "CLAN MACVEY", forwarded with Mr, Davies' letter

of the 29th ultime, I have to confirm my wire of to~day, vizi-
sGlan Macvey state why the additicnal strengthening
tgf pulkheads as approved has not been fitted in view
“of bulkheads having dbeen extended to Shelter Deck®,
I am, Dear Bsr;,
Yours faithfully,

Secratary.
The Surveyors,
NEWCASTLE,
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